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Missouri Valley 
Quilters Guild 

MVQ Newsletter 
SHOW AND SHARE! 

Come join us Thursday, January 17th, 2019 at 6:30pm 

at House of Prayer Fellowship Hall (1470 South Washington 

Street, Bismarck, ND)!   

Bring quilts to show and share with the rest of the group, even 

if you have shown them before! 

Have something you want in the newsletter?   E-mail it to Di-

ana Trussell (diana_trussell@hotmail.com) or Sandi Washek 

(washeksandi@gmail.com)  

We hope to see everyone there! 
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“I’ve spent most of my life making quilts.  The rest I’ve just wasted.”  and “A 
day patched with quilting seldom unravels.” - Anonymous     

Treasurers Report -  $5,519.33 and $307.84 for Warm Start  
 
Discussion – 

January program:  Show & Share, even if you have shown it before 
 
Hostesses for January:  Charlotte Sather, Kathy Paul, Julie Schumaker 
 
Need hostess for February meeting. 
 
Frozen Frolic registration opened to the public January 2, 2019 
 
Rummage Sale changed to February 
 
Make your own custom stamps—March 
 
Postcard making demonstration—April 
 
Need program ideas for May. 
 
Bring a pattern you like to use when making donation quilts—June 
 
Other possible program ideas—jelly roll making demonstration 
 
Need to work on budget next month. 
 
Meeting Adjourned 

 

 

MISSOURI VALLEY QUILTERS BOARD      
MEETING MINUTES—JANUARY 2, 2019 

Present – Past President—Penny Wolf President—Sandi Washek  
      Vice-President—Louise Selkowe Secretary—Taunia Martin 
      Treasurer – Michelle Ripplinger        
       Newsletter Editor—Diana Trussell 
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WARM START PROJECT 

Question for the guild to 

consider…….would  

members be interested in 

getting together for a day 

to put together quilts for 

Warm Start?  This was 

previously done in early 

2018. 

It’s that time of year 

again!   

The President’s Chal-

lenge is 2 parts. 

Part 1:  For July, make a 

quilt to enter into the 

ND State Fair. 

Part 2:  For August, 

make a donation quilt 

for a charity of your 

choice.  It can be any 

size or type.  If you do-

nate it before August, 

take a picture of it and 

bring it to the August 

meeting. 

6 MONTHS AND 
COUNTING!! 

PRESIDENT’S          
CHALLENGE 



MISSOURI VALLEY QUILTERS OCTOBER 
MEETING MINUTES—DECEMBER 6, 2018 

Opening Meeting—Sandi Washek called the meeting to order 
 
Introduction of visitors/new members –  
 
Minutes: Corrections or Additions – No corrections 
 
Treasurers Report – $5,778.55, Warm Start $357.84. 
 
Committee Reports: 
Warm Start: Barb Wrolstad mentioned that she can always use donations. 
 
Angel Project: Good for now. 
 
Frozen Fabric Frolic: February 15—17, 2019, open to registrations at this 

time.  Diane Rogness will teach Sticks and Stones.  Del Rae Martin will 

teach wool applique.   

National Teacher: Information will be on the website.  Classes will be     
November 1—3, 2019. 
 
 
Old Business: 

Hebron quilt guild has challenged the Missouri Valley guild to a 
state fair challenge to see which group can enter the most quilts in 
the fair. 
 
If you haven’t paid dues, please do so 
 

New Business: 
  
 Penny received a call from the church asking if we could move the 

guild meeting up a week to May 9, 2019.  The motion was moved, 
seconded and passed. 

 
 President’s Challenge:  It has two part.  July challenge, make a 

quilt to enter in the state fair.  August challenge, make a donation 
quilt for a charity of your choice.  It can be any size or type.  If you 
donate it before August, take a picture of it. 

 
Announcements: 
  

 We received a card from Camp of the Cross expressing                

 condolences on the loss of Bonnie Cook. 

 Minot Prairie Quilt Show is March 22-24, 2019 

 Fargo Quilt Show is May 3-4, 2019 

 Capital Quilters, National Quilt Day is March 16, 2019 

Hostesses: 

 December Christmas Party 

 The guild provides paper products and supplies for the meeting 

 hostesses. 
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DECEMBER 6, 2018      
MEETING MINUTES    
CONTINUED 

Next meeting date and 

future programs: 

Thursday, January 17, 2019, 

6:30pm at House of Prayer 

January program will be 

show and tell 

 

Adjourned Business 

Meeting:  

 

Meeting Program: 

Christmas Party Challenge, 

19 quilts were presented.  

Prizes were given for Most 

Creative—Jenny Yearous, 

Best Use of Color—Gail 

Lengenfelder, and Best 

Theme—Sharon Fisher 

 

Show and Tell: 

Show and tell was held 
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MISSOURI VALLEY 
QUILT GUILD 

Welcome to Missouri Valley     

Quilters Guild!  The guild 

formed in 1986 to preserve, 

promote the heritage, educate 

and expand the art of       

quiltmaking.  We are located 

in Bismarck-Mandan, North  

Dakota. 

Meetings are held the third  

Thursday of every month.  No 

meetings are held the months 

of July and December.   

We meet at the House of 

Prayer Lutheran Church 

(1470 South Washington 

Street, Bismarck).  The    

meetings begin at 6:30pm. 

Members receive a monthly 

newsletter and fabric         

purchase discounts at local 

fabric stores. 

If you are interested in      

joining, please fee free to  

attend a meeting! 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

January 17, 209:  MVQ Guild Meeting 

 

February 15-17, 2019:  Frozen Fabric Frolic Quilt Retreat 

 

March 22-24, 2019:  Minot Prairie Quilt Show 

 

May 3-4, 2019:  Fargo Quilt Show  

  

November 1-3, 2019:  MVQ National Teacher Event 

 


